
 

 

Dr. Paulina Cwiek from the Department of Clinical research, University of Bern, Postdoctoral fellow 

visiting the Lab of Dr. Andrew Makanya till 31st May 2015. Working on effects of engrafted tumor cells 

on differentiating embryonic tissue. 

 



 

Dr. A. Makanya and Dr. Paulina pause for a photo shortly after her arrival at the entrance of the Lab 

where Paulina will be working during her visite. More photos below 




